
 

 
 

 

 

CONSENT ITEM 

 

Subject:  Concrete Slab Replacement 

Department/Program:  Public Works – Pavement/Streets 

Explanation: The 2023 budget provides $1,116,288.00 for the replacement of concrete 
street slabs.  

 
 Request for bid notices were sent to several contractors and advertised in the St. Louis 

Business Journal, ePlan, and on the City’s website.  Bid specifications are on file at the 
Public Works Department.    

 
 The table below summarizes the bids received on February 24, 2023: 
 
 

Vendor Total Bid 

M&H Concrete $1,251,571.47 
Lamke Trenching-Excavating $1,437,244.20 
E.Meier Contracting $1,444,767.28 
Infrastructure Management $1,493,213.32 

BUDGET $1,116,288.00 

 
 
 All of the bids are over the City’s budget, however, as has been done in the past we will 

adjust the number of slabs replaced to stay within budget. 
 
 M&H concrete has no OSHA or prevailing wage violations within the past five (5) years.  

They have successfully completed similar work for other cities in the area and have 
done this work for Ballwin in the past.  

 

Recommendation:  We recommend awarding this unit price contract to the low bidder, 
M&H Concrete Contractors, not to exceed $1,116,288.00 

 

 

Submitted By:  Jim Link 

Date:  March 1, 2023 

 

http://www.ballwin.mo.us/

